
 
Wastewater Committee Meeting 

Monday, March 12, 20118 
5:30 PM – 6:15 PM 

 
 

Present: Robert Reisner, Brent Benefiel, Steve Rubsam, Melissa Brooks, 
David Brown, Scott Bloomberg, Mark Bolander, Rosetta York and Shannon 
Woodard 
 
Shannon Woodard discussed details of the proposed 5 year plan for the 
Wastewater Department. 
 
When passed by Council, it will be effective May 1, 2018. 
 
The 5 year plan will be a guide for the Wastewater department. 
 
Adjourned at 6:15 PM 
 
 
Robert Reisner, Chairman 


